
AA CONTACT INFORMATION 

   Bill  973-876-1365 

   Fran  973-784-3521 

AXIS YOUTH GROUP  

   Stephanie Toledo   973-407-9811 

ALTAR SERVERS      

   Parish Office    973-584-1101 

BIBLE STUDY 

  Suzanne Johnson    973-361-1028 

BODY, MIND AND SOUL 

   Shirley Kraft  973-252-7393 

BUILDING & SITES 

   Tom & Donna Weber  973-366-2809 

CHURCH ENVIRONMENT  

   Celeste DiGisco  973-970-9653 

CORNERSTONE –Men’s/Women’s                                     

   John Bruno                                                                 973-620-1642 

   Pat Manno     973-953-0645 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  

   Tom & Peggy Ann Meola  973-895-4437 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS    

   Andy & Doreen Guzo  973-451-0814 

EVANGELIZATION  

   Janeen Sharp  973-219-1346 

FAITH FORMATION ADVISORY CHAIR  

   Bill Kersten   973-539-3060 

FAITH SHARING 

   Ro Peach  973-584-1041 

FINANCE COUNCIL  

   Tom Dowis  973-927-8554 

FOOD PANTRY 

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

FUND RAISING 

    Major: Bob Sciarello  973-584-3983 

    Other: Winifred Swiss  973-584-9499 

FUNERAL  

    Chris & John Groh                                                     973-328-3203 

GREETERS  

   Darcy & Michael Ronchi                   973-328-4573  

INTERFAITH FURNISHINGS 

   Mary Jo Welch  973-361-1666  

LECTORS      

     Ro Peach  973-584-1041 

 LITURGY 

   Fr. Sean   973-584-1101 

MAINTENANCE  

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION 

   Sandie & Ed Keegan  973-927-1146 

MEALS ON WHEELS 

   Gene Cottrell  973- 584-0758 

MUSIC  

   Kathy Burke  973-610-5654 

   David Southerland   862-686-2869 

OUTDOOR ENVIRONMENT  

   Tom & Peggy Ann Meola  973-895-4437 

PARISH LEADERSHIP TEAM    

   Kathy Dowis  973- 927-8554 

 PRAYER CHAIN    

   Susan Matos  973-989-0157 

PRAYER SHAWL  

   Chris Groh  973-328-3203 

PREGNANCY CRISIS HOTLINE  973-538-0967 

RCIA 

   Ed & Sandie Keegan  973-927-1146 

SAMARITANS 

   Jeff Mantell  201-274-3925 

SCOUTS 

   Andre Chabanel (Boy Scouts)  862-266-1136 

   Allen Barnett (Cub Scouts)  973-820-6389  

TECHNOLOGY & COMMUNICATIONS   

   Janeen Sharp  973-219-1346 

USHERS 

   Joe Venezia  973-895-4669 

WOMEN OF FAITH 
 
   Moira A. Dziomba    973-584-3788 
 
 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday: Zec 9:9-10; Rom 8:9, 11-13; Mt 11:25-30 

Monday: Gn 28:10-22a; Mt 9:18-26 

Tuesday: Gn 32:23-33; Mt 9:32-38 

Wednesday: Gn 41:55-57, 42:5-7a, 17-24a; Mt 10:1-7 

Thursday: Gn 44:18-21, 23b-29, 45:1-5; Mt 10:7-15 

Friday: Gn 46:1-7, 28-30; Mt 10:16-23 

Saturday: Gn 49:29-32, 50:15-26a; Mt 10:24-33 

Sunday: Is 55:10-11; Rom 8:18-23; Mt 13:1-23 or 13:1-9 

 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK  
SUN., July 9… 8 am, 9:30am and 11 am Mass. 

MON.,  July 10...AA Mtg.        

TUES., July 11...Rosary 7:00 pm.   

WED., July 12...AA Mtg 9:30 am., Summer Pop’s 

Rehearsal 7 pm.  

THUR., July 13...AA Mtg 9:30 am.    

FRI., July 14...AA Mtg 9:30 am, Healthy Bones 10:30 

am.  

SAT., July 15…  5 pm Mass.  

SUN., July 16… 8 am, 9:30am and 11 am Mass. 

PARISH MINISTRIES & CONTACT 



PASTORAL CARE 
Kindly remember in your prayers the sick of our parish. May 
they experience the healing power of our gracious God:  
Matthew Augustine, Filomena Bocchino, Bridget Hochstuhl, 
Jim Klucharits, James Latham, and Dan Plaza.  

 ONLINE GIVING  

TRANSITIONING TO WeShare 
Our current online giving provider, ParishPay, has been 
acquired by Liturgical Publications (LPi). All ParishPay 
accounts will be transitioned to WeShare, LPi’s online giving 
platform, later in the summer. We do not need to do anything 
for this transition process. All information will be transferred 
electronically following the strictest security protocol. Once 
the transition is complete, each participant will receive more 
information about how to login and manage their account on 
WeShare.  
 
Thank you for using online giving to support our parish. Online 
giving is safe, simple, and convenient. The practice of Christian 
stewardship in doing online giving provides the opportunity for 
planned giving in what we offer back to God. It benefits our 
parish by helping to streamline our administrative process and 
at the same time provides more accurate budgeting. Anyone 
who wants to join online giving can use the link provided on our 
website. 

MONDAY, July 10  

8:00AM Ruth Miller 

Abina Glennon 

TUESDAY, July 11  

8:00AM  Dave Masiero 

WEDNESDAY,  July 12  

8AM Anne Delaney 

THURSDAY, July 13  

8:00AM Marisa Rincon 

SATURDAY,  July 15  

5:00PM Anthony Castrilli  

SUNDAY, July 16  

8:00 AM Carollea Massabrook 

9:30 AM  Ralph Loveys 

11:00 AM Marie Mosso 

Gabriel Mosso  

MASSES FOR THE WEEK  STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
Wǳƭȅ фΣ нлмтτмпǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜτάCƻǊ Ƴȅ ȅƻƪŜ ƛǎ ŜŀǎȅΣ 

ŀƴŘ Ƴȅ ōǳǊŘŜƴ ƭƛƎƘǘΦέ  -  aÁġġéÙı ммΥол 

When we think of being good stewards, we may think that God is 

asking too much of us when He calls us to generously share our time, 

talent and treasure.  However, we must remember that we are not 

άownersέ of anything, we are merely άstewardsέ of the gifts God has 

given us.  All He is asking is that we give back a small portion of what 

He has already given to us. 

 Apr.  # May # 
Envelopes & Loose Cash $17,613 123 $17,775 106 

ParishPay $18,689 158 $18,059 161 

Total $36,3026  $35,834  
 

YTD Budget                                                           $401,557 
YTD Offering                                                         $398,545 
YTD Deficit                                                             ($3,012)  

 

  SPECIAL COLLECTIONS     May   

Building & Maintenance    $2,034   

Peter’s Pence (Holy Father)   $1,076   

Catholic Relief Services   $5,993  

In a Christian sense, a steward is the manager of the affairs of God 

on earth. Everything we have, time, talent and treasures are given to 

us by God. Our offering (weekly contributions) is a symbolic act. Our 

money makes it possible for the Church to pay its bills and carry out 

its mission in Christôs name.  Thank you for your generosity. 

SUMMER MASS HOURS  

We will be returning to our summer mass 

schedule the weekend of Memorial Day - May 

28th. The Sunday morning Mass schedule 

will be, 8 am, 9:30 am & 11 am (Sat. 5PM). 

SUMMER PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

The Summer Parish Office hours until September 5th are 

Monday thru Thursday 9:00 am to 1:00 pm and Fridays the 

office will be closed. We hope everyone has a relaxing 

summer! 

FR DAN'S CONTACT INFORMATION 
Rev. Daniel W. Murphy 

7 Sunny Lawn LaneñLakewood, NJ 08701 
sabatman_2000@yahoo.com 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 "SUMMER POPS" IS BACK! 

Please plan to join us on Sunday, August 

27th, for our 2:00 p.m. Summer Pops 

Concert! We know there is plenty more 

talent out there, and we would love to 

have you join us in the choir or for a solo act! Kathy Burke will 

be happy to send you a rehearsal schedule and more details. 

See email and phone # on the front of this bulletin. 

PRAYERS FOR HOPE BUILDERS 
Please keep our Hope Builders in your 
prayers as they do God's work in 
Paintsville, Kentucky July 9-15. Creator 
God, we ask your blessing on our hope 
builders. Keep them safe and guide 
them in all that they do as disciples of 
your son, Jesus. Bless the people of 
good neighbors and bless all the 

families that our Hope Builders will be serving. We ask this in 
Jesus' name, Amen. 
  

mailto:sabatman_2000@yahoo.com


FAITH FORMATION CLASSES  
FOR SEPTEMBER 2017 

Faith Formation Families please register your children as 
soon as possible. Our office will be placing book orders 
soon and we want to have a book for your child.  Please go 
online to the St. Matthew's website, click on Faith Formation 
Youth and print out the forms under 
REGISTRATION. Please follow the instructions found in the 
Registration letter. The letter will guide you through the 
process. If you have any questions please call the Faith 
Formation office 862-251-4129!  We want to be prepared for 
your child to attend class in September.  
 
Formal faith formation classes begin in 1ST grade for 
Reconciliation & the 1ST Eucharist Sacrament program. 
(Kindergarten is optional). Call or email Carol-  
carol.lindsey@stmatthewsrandolph.org  or Moira -
moira.dziomba@stmatthewsrandolph.org. Finances should never 
come in the way of a child’s participation in the Faith Formation 
Program. Please call Moira at 862-251-4129 to discuss. 

Fr. Dan, Parishioner of St. Matthews and the Samaritan Group, 

On behalf of Haiti Hope & Promise and the people of Haiti, thank  you for your very generous donation. Your gift will go a long 

way in helping fund the water and medical projects we support. Your  gift also provided hope and encouragement to these poor 

forgotten people. Our Lord is very please with your loving care.  

Thanks again and God bless, The Members of Haiti Hope and Promise, 

Dear St. Matthewôs,   

Thank you the Samaritans for their generous gift of $500 to Interfaith Furnishings. The funds will be used for our  monthly 

expenses of truck rental and fuel which will allow us to continue with our ministry of bringing furniture to those in need. We 

appreciate your continuing support! Sincerely, Mary Robbins Interfaith Furnishings Treasurer.  

Dear Friends at St. Matthews, 

Thank you so mush for the very generous donations to M.O.R.E. through the  Samaritans Fund. It was  a wonderful surprise and 

as you know all of the money will go the Children of  M.O.R.E. God bless you all for  your support and your kindness ~ they 

mean so much to all of us at M.O.R.E  Love Maureen Strenk  

Also from M.O.R.E—Because of your support, we will be able to continue to provide financial support for the educational , 

medical, nutritional, housing and counseling needs of the recipients. Please visit www.morechildren.org for information.  

Dear Parish Family of St. Matthew, 

Thank you for your generous donation to our Parish in the amount of $1,000 from the St. Matthew’s Samaritan Fund. Our Parish 

Family of Holy Trinity church sincerely thanks you for your kindness to the poor and needy. Your generosity makes a difference 

in the lives of so many of our community. May God Bless you always! Peace and blessings, Rev. Antonio Rodriquez, Pastor 

  

SO MANY THANK YOU’S TO OUR GENEROUS ST. MATTHEW’S PARISHIONERS! 

ST. MATTHEWS ATTENDED AT IFTAR DINNER 
Recently parishioners from St Matthew the Apostle Parish in 

Randolph attended an Iftar dinner at the Morris County Islamic 

Center, which marked the end of the Ramadan fasting. Never 

having attended an Iftar we didn’t know what to expect. It was a 

most remarkable evening! It started at 7:00pm and was hosted by 

the Youth Group of the Islamic Center. A young woman college 

student at Rutgers in Newark presided over the evening and with 

her heartwarming smile and wit introduced all of the 

speakers.  The first one was a sixteen year old boy who had 

memorized the whole Quran and chanted a long passage while it 

was being translated on a screen into English. Then someone 

explained the reason behind Fasting for Ramadan and the 5 

tenants of the Muslim religion.  

 

Hospitality and community outreach are very important 

components, and they certainly exhibited that during the whole 

evening. After the welcomes from the Islamic Center hosts, 

community Churches, Synagogues and organizations had 

speakers who described their solidarity and outlined what they 

had already done to promote further good relations.  There was a 

group promoting the theme “Hate is not Welcome Here”, and two 

police officers from Mt Olive Township, one who spoke of the 

importance of everyone working together like this. At 8:33 p.m. it 

was time to Break the Fast.  Everyone ate a date at the same 

time and then we proceeded to go into the cafeteria where we 

had family style meals of chicken, lamb, hummus, rice, salad and 

falafel.  There was nice conversation around each table, and 

much promoted understanding of what we all have in common. 

The Boughton, Soto, O’Marra, and Welch families attended.  

CATECHISTS NEEDED! 
Please prayerfully consider becoming 

a catechist for our Faith Formation 

program.  A catechist is someone who 

echoes OUR CATHOLIC FAITH! This 

is a wonderful, enriching ministry. 

Volunteer catechists are needed for 

all age levels for the 2017-2018 year. 

Sessions meet on Sunday mornings 

and Sunday evenings. Please Contact 

Moira A. Dziomba at 862-251-4129! 

tel:(862)%20251-4129
mailto:moira.dziomba@stmatthewsrandolph.org
tel:(862)%20251-4129


2017 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
Resurrection Parish—651 Millbrook Ave.  

Randolph, NJ  
August 7th -11th, 2017  

9:00am – 12:30pm Children Entering Kindergarten - Grade 5 
(as of 9/17). Registration forms can be found in the Gathering 

Space; please return to Resurrection Parish  

CORPUS CHRISTI FOOD DRIVE 
Thank you for your generosity over the past 
few weeks for our collection of peanut butter 
and jelly to assistant the Catholic Charities 
food pantries. as part of the Diocesan 
Corpus Christi food drive. St. Matthew’s 

collected over 280 jars of peanut butter and jelly which will 
help sustain the Diocesan food pantry throughout the summer 
months. Cash donations will also be accepted. God Bless you!  

Hope says, òGod can.ó  

Faith says, òGod will!ó  

THANK YOU TO THE SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
A big round of applause and an even bigger thank you to the 

following people:  Pete and Rosanna Pasquale, Ann and Rick 

Piovano, Tim and Michele Ramirez, Kim and Steve Healey, 

Lisa Garcia, Jeff Boyer, Angie LaDieu, Amanda Sanchez, 

Paulina Galda & Andy, Mike and Elizabeth Robinson. All who 

attended and Fr. Dan could feel the love, attention to detail 

and time you all devoted to his retirement event. The St. Matts 

staff knows the hours you put into making his evening special 

and it was a great success! From the bottom of our hearts we 

thank you for everything you all do that continues to draw the 

community of St. Matthews together.    

M.O.R.E. THANKS ST. MATTHEWS 

… AGAIN!  Medhen Orphan Relief Effort – 

M.O.R.E., thank the many parishioners at St. 

Matthew’s for their wonderful support of our 

June 2017 golf outing. We had more golfers 

and many more people who joined us for the 

dinner than ever before. Thanks to those who sent donations, 

to the golfers, to those who donated raffles and silent auction 

prizes, to the wonderful women from St. Matthew’s who sold 

the raffle tickets and of course, to Father Dan for his ongoing 

participation and support for many years, encouraging so 

many others to join us. As always, you can be assured that all 

monies raised go directly to supporting many of the children’s 

programs, and giving assistance to the entire community of 

Medhen in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia. Thank you all for your 

kindness and generosity!  www.morechildren.org       

THANK YOU TO ALL THE EXTRA  
HELPERS AT THE PICNIC  

On behalf of the St. Matthew's social committee, we would 
like to thank all of the adults and teens who volunteered their 
time and effort help us make last Sundays farewell picnic a 
huge success, as witnessed by the permanent smile on Fr. 
Dan's face! There are so many of you to thank and we could 
not have done it without all of you! You are so appreciated! 
Thank you again so very much!!!! 

DEAR ST. MATTHEWS,   

On behalf of the Little Sisters of the Poor and our Residents at 

St. Joseph’s Home for the Elderly, thank you for you donation 

amount of $1,933.00 in response to our recent door collection. 

This total includes donations that were mailed to us after our 

visit.  
 

We also thank you for your hospitality, and for giving us the 

opportunity to visit your parish. Thank our for your wonderful 

response to our appeal. We will keep you in our daily prayers .  
 

Gratefully yours, sister Loraine, L.S.P.  Little Sisters of the Poor   

THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU! 

What a glorious day Sunday, June 25th was at St. Matthews. 

The weather was perfect, the liturgy joyful and prayerful, the 

music uplifting, and the picnic a wonderful experience 

of  Christian community. 

I want to express my appreciation once again to our Social 

Committee, Pastoral Staff , all of the Liturgical Ministers 

and  the Parish Choirs for the outstanding musical program 

and to the art and environment people.  

Thanks to EVERYONE, young and old and in between who 

came to bid me farewell and offer their prayerful support and 

for the awesome generosity of the parish and so many 

individuals. 

So many people asked me "Did you feel the love?". I sure did. 

I am so overwhelmed and will hold the memory of the last few 

weeks in my mind for years to come. 

I even added a new word to my vocabulary "Flash Mob". I had 

no idea I was participating in one until it was over. I just 

thought it was the time to dance; so I joined in as I always 

would since dancing is one of my favorite things to do. 

I leave St. Matthews with joy in my heart to have experienced 

such a vibrant and loving  community and  certainly with a 

bittersweet heart as well. 

Please remember those words of Sr. Joyce Rupp S.M. in her 

book Praying Our Good Byes: "Hello, Good Bye, Hello.” 

I know you will welcome Fr. Sean McDonnell with open arms 

and continue to build the Kingdom of God together . 

http://www.morechildren.org


BLOOD DRIVE – At the Saint Francis 

Residential Community, 122 Diamond Spring 

Road, Denville, NJ; Wednesday, JULY 19, 

2017 from 1:00 PM to 7:00 PM; sponsored by 

the Sunrise Rotary Club of Denville, the 

Denville Rotary Club, and New Jersey Blood Services  

MOVING? 
Please be sure to call the office if you are 
moving so we can keep our records updated 
and bid your farewells. Also, if you change your 
home phone, cell phone or e-mail addresses 
please contact Terry Shaw at 

terry.shaw@stmatthewsrandolph.org and send your new 
information. If you are moving within Randolph and staying 
here at St. Matthews; we still need your new address. 

BAPTISMS  

We are happy to welcome the following new 
member to the faith community of the 
Catholic Church through the Sacrament of 
Baptism. Madelyn Marie Weiner daughter of 
of Matthew and Kathleen Weiner. We pray 

that this child and her family become full and active members 
of our parish and that they find in St. Matthew’s a true spiritual 
home. 

PRAYER GARDEN 

When the Church & Parish Office are closed; if 

you wish to spend time in prayer or see the 

inside of the church, please go to the Prayer 

Garden. (go to the right and turn left). This 

quiet space opens up to the Blessed Sacrament Chapel in 

the Church. We also invite you to walk to the left of the 

building to our prayer labyrinth and fire pit. Please use the 

benches and the labyrinth and enjoy some time in prayer.   

WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Did you know that you can find the weekly bulletins on the St. 

Matthew’s website? Just go to, www.stmatthewsrandolph.org 

and below the picture next to “Contact Us” you will see the 

bulletin tab. Just click on that and you will see the current 

bulletin as well as past ones.  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  

Wednesday, July 19, 2017 

The Risen Lord is asking you: Could you 

not spend one hour with me? (Matthew 

26:40). We welcome you to spend some 

quality time with the Lord. Our next date of 

Eucharistic Adoration is Wednesday, July 

19th from 2-8PM. The Sign up book will be 

in the Gathering Space next weekend. 

Walk-ins are welcome. Any questions, please call 

Trudy Dancsecs at 973-584-1317. 

FIND MASS TIMES  

Before you leave home this summer, take a few 
minutes to figure out where you will attend Mass 
each Sunday. This user friendly website, 
www.masstimes.org lists Mass schedules for 

Catholic Churches around the world.  So no matter where 
you go you don’t have to worry about you or your family 

CATHOLIC HOMESCHOOL CONFERENCE- 

JULY 28 & 29, 2017 

The IHM New York Homeschool Conference will be held at 

Ramapo College Student Center, 505 Ramapo Valley Rd, in 

Mahwah, NJ on Friday, July 28th from 12:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

and on Saturday, July 29th from 9:30 am to 3:30 pm. This is 

the perfect event for those who are curious and want to 

discover more about Catholic homeschooling. Admission is 

free and pre-registration is not required. For more information, 

please visit www.ihmconference.org or email 

info@ihmconference.org.  

 CHURCH BLOOPERS—ENJOY! 
Don't let worry kill you off - let the church 

help. 

  ******** 

This afternoon there will be a meeting in the South and 

North ends of the church. Children will be baptized at 

both ends. 

PRAYER FOR AGING PARENTS 

Lord, watch over our aging parents. Keep them healthy, active 

and ever growing closer to you. Should their increasing years 

bring them isolation, distress or weakness, assure them of 

your faithfulness. Comfort them with the knowledge that their 

lives were well spent. Enable our parents to serve you well 

through their remaining time on earth Help them to appreciate 

their many blessings. Encourage  them to face death with 

peace, not fear. Remind them that old age comes from you 

and leads to you. Jesus, we commit to your care our parent’ 

final years.  

You Did It for Me 

Violence affects several 

regions of South Sudan and 

has forced many people to 

flee their homes. Despite 

ongoing violence, the generous support of the American 

people through U.S. foreign aid has recently allowed many 

people to return to their homes. Foreign aid makes up only 1% 

of our nation's budget but it does a world of good. Please join 

your bishops and Catholic Relief Services as we urge 

Congress to protect lives through U.S. foreign aid!  



FOR YOUR INFORMATION  
BAPTISM: Families are requested to contact the Parish Office for details on pre-baptismal instruction and date of 

Baptism. 

FAITH FORMATION: Faith Formation for children kindergarten thru 11th grade takes place on Sundays, (Confirmation 

Sunday evenings) Please contact Moira Dziomba at 862-251-4129 with any questions.  

LOW GLUTEN EUCHARIST: As a reminder, for those parishioners or visitors who have Celiac Disease or have an 

allergy to gluten in food products, we offer gluten–free hosts for Eucharist. If you desire to receive this host, we ask that 

you notify the Deacon at least 5 minutes before Mass in order that we can prepare for the special host for the 

Mass. 

HAITI RELIEF SERVICES: To help support relief services in Haiti you can reach out to Catholic Relief Services by 

calling 888-277-7575 or info@crs.org. Catholic Relief Services can be found at 228 W. Lexington St., Baltimore, Maryland, 

21203-7090. 

HOSPITAL BOUND-MINISTRY TO THE SICK: If you or any of your family members are currently in the hospital or 

will be going into the hospital please let the parish know so we can visit. Because of the privacy laws, the hospitals cannot  

notify parishes of incoming patients.  

MARRIAGE: Arrangements are usually made one year in advance. Please contact the Parish Office for an 

appointment. 

NEW PARISHIONERS: If you are new to St. Matthew’s or have been coming to Mass for a while now, we ask that you 

stop by and speak to Fr. Sean, Fr. James Platania, or our Deacons to talk about becoming part of our parish family. 

Registration forms can be found in the Gathering Space; and can be filled out and put in the gold mailbox outside the 

office door—or you can call Terry Shaw at 973-584-1101 ext. 205 and she will mail you a registration form. There are 

many wonderful happenings going on at St. Matthews and we want to make sure all our parishioners are in the know!   

RECONCILIATION: The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be celebrated each Saturday from 4:15-4:45PM before the 

evening Liturgy or by appointment at another time. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION (RCIA): RCIA prepares adolescents and adults for Baptism and full Communion 

into the Catholic Church. Please call the office for more information. 

THE EUCHARIST AT HOME: Holy Communion may be brought to the home of any person permanently or 

temporarily homebound. For the confined, the elderly and/or shut-in, be they at home or in the hospital, the staff of our 

parish makes calls to homes and hospitals each month. Please inform the office, 973-584-1101, to have your name added 

to the list.  

VISITATION: Do you know someone who needs a visit, a phone call or just a kind note from his/her parish priest? 

Maybe it’s someone who has been away from the Church for a while or someone that has been turned off or offended by 

the Church? Email or call the parish office, 973-584-1101, so we can extend the healing hand of the Lord to them! All 

information will be kept confidential. 

SISTERS AGAINST TRAFFICKING   
Ending slavery is everyone’s work.  FIND OUT ABOUT 
YOUR SLAVERY FOOTPRINT and the multiple ways in 
which people are enslaved today.  U.S. Catholic Sisters 
Against Human Trafficking 
(sistersagainsttrafficking.org) 

MORRIS CATHOLIC BASEBALL CAMP  

The Morris Catholic HS Baseball Team is hosting a summer 
camp for students entering grades 5-9. this camp will be 
designed to pass on baseball skills and philosophies that are 
taught at the high school level. The camp will be held July 18-
20, 3:00-6:00 PM at Morris Catholic. For more information and 
to register, please visit MCSports.org. 

SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 

Please consider using the services of our advertisers. 

Their support of St. Matthew the Apostle Parish is 

greatly appreciated! 

NEW PRINCIPAL AT ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL 

(MENDHAM) – St. Joseph School is pleased to announce 

the appointment of Lori Arends, MAT, LDT-C, as principal. 

Mrs. Arends has a wide breadth of educational experience on 

the elementary and middle school levels. For the past few 

years, she has taught kindergarten and fifth and sixth grade 

language arts and served as the Curriculum Advisor and 

Terra Nova Supervisor at St. Joseph School. Mrs. Arends is 

also active in her community and parish and is committed to 

promoting the mission of Catholic schools. St. Joseph School 

- National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence; AdvancEd 

Accredited 


